
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
19th March 2020  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Please find attached letter from Dan Barton, Assistant Director for Education and Skills at Cumbria County 
Council.   
 
This letter contains the link to the survey which needs to be filled out by ‘key workers’ who will otherwise 
be unable to work if their children do not have childcare.  We are still awaiting the clarification of who falls 
into the category of ‘key workers’ but it will definitely include NHS and social care employees.  We expect 
that this list will also include other front-line staff, as mentioned on the news, to include police and 
possibly delivery drivers, so if you feel that you fall into the category of ‘key worker’ then please complete 
the survey, giving as much detail as possible.   As soon as we have the information we will send it out to 
you.  
 
As we understand it, the purpose of the survey is to identify those people who would otherwise be 
absolutely unable to work in these ‘key’ roles without childcare provision.  If there is someone else in the 
household who is not classed as a ‘key worker’ then they would be responsible for childcare.  
 
If you are at all concerned please ring the office.  We will share more information as and when it becomes 
available.  
 
Best Regards  
 

 
Mr A Beattie 
Head teacher  
 
 

St James’ Church of England Junior School 
Wellington Row, Whitehaven, Cumbria, CA28 7HG 

Tel. 01946 695311   
Email: admin@stjamesjun.cumbria.sch.uk 

Website: stjamesjun.cumbria.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Beattie 

 
“With exploring minds, and faith; we grow and learn together.” 
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